
 
 

 

 

CirNo20/AJS/AY2021-22/NOVEMBER                    29th November 2021  

 
Subject: School Holiday Information   

Commemoration Day and UAE National Day  
 

 

Dear Valued Parents,  

 

We are pleased to extend our warmest wishes on the occasion of UAE Commemoration Day 

and the 50th UAE National Day.  

 

On this occasion, the school is on holiday from 1st to 2nd December 2021 (Wednesday to 

Thursday). We will reopen on Sunday, 5th December 2021. 

 

 

We wish you and your family to have a safe and wonderful holiday celebrating the Golden 

Jubilee of the UAE!  

 

 

 

Best Wishes 

AJS Administration 

 

 


